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Secretary of State’s Office Speaks with County Officials to Stop 
Fraudulent Business Filings in Wyoming 

 

CHEYENNE, WY – As part of the Wyoming Secretary of State’s Office’s ongoing 
campaign to address business fraud and abuse of corporate filings in Wyoming, the Secretary of 
State’s Office recently spoke with county officials 
concerning the office’s efforts to take administrative action 
in instances of false or fraudulent documents filed with the 
state, as well as ways the Secretary of State’s Office and 
county governments can collaborate to combat business fraud 
in Wyoming. On May 23, Secretary Gray and Business 
Division Director Colin Crossman spoke at the 2024 meeting 
of the Wyoming County Treasurers' Association in Saratoga   
concerning the Secretary of State's collaborative efforts to 
combat business fraud in Wyoming. On May 29, Secretary 
Gray sent a letter to Wyoming County Assessors detailing 
common instances of fraud and ways county officials can 
report fraud to the state.  

“Our office is dedicated to serving the people of 
Wyoming and maintaining the integrity of business 
operations and records,” Secretary of State Chuck Gray said 
in a statement. “Our actions to administratively dissolve fraudulent entities is an important step to 
maintaining this integrity. It is important that county officials in Wyoming, who are uniquely and 
acutely aware of instances and patterns of fraudulent behavior, work with our office to stop and deter 
fraud.” 
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https://sos.wyo.gov/Media/2024/SOS_Letter_Assessors_Executed.pdf

